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Dear Neighbors,  

 

Kraus Anderson Construction Company (KACC) has reviewed your questions and 

comments as part of the Noise Variance Application, in accordance to the City of Saint 

Paul’s Legislative Code Chapter 293, for the 2383 University Apartments Project.  

 

Upon approval of the Noise Variance, KACC will abide by the conditions therein 

including, but not limited to, noise monitoring, vibration monitoring, implementation of 

noise reduction best practices, neighborhood notification (sent via US Mail last week) 

and construction working hours.  

 

Be assured, it is in our best interest to reduce the noise levels and expedite the 

installation of the foundation system as expeditiously as possible.  

 

 

Thank you,  

Chris Knutson 
 
Chris Knutson, AC, MBA 
Project Manager 
Kraus Anderson Construction Company 


